
January 25, 2021 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

As the suppliers of packaging, freight and other materials have analyzed the impact of market 

challenges in the past year on their operations and supply chain, we have been notified of multiple 

price increases. 

 

As a result, Chicopee will implement a price increase of 6% on March 1, 2021.  All orders received 

before 4:00pm Eastern Time, Friday, February 26th, 2021 calling for immediate shipment will be 

accepted at the current price. Orders placed before this time will be limited to 1/12 of your annual 

purchases. All orders received after this time will be billed at the new prices.  

 

As always, Chicopee, a brand of Berry Global, will work closely with you to manage the impact of these 

pricing adjustments and keep you updated on the changing market conditions. Your Chicopee sales 

contact will be in touch to discuss this further and answer any questions that you may have. 

 

Thank you for your business and continued support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Fernando Marin 
Vice President, Sales – Specialties 
Health, Hygiene and Specialties 

 


